LOWER HARDRES AND NACKINGTON PARISH COUNCIL
THE NEXT PARISH COUNCIL MEETING WILL BE HELD AT THE BAKER WHITE
THE MEMORIAL HALL AT 5.00PM ON TUESDAY 12" NOVEMBER 2019

A GENDA
Apologies for Absence

Declarations of Interest and completion of Disclosable Pecuniary Interests Register
To Approve the Minutes of the Last Parish Council Meeting and Matters Arising

Financial Mattets

@) To approve the following invoices for payment
HMRC £ 62.60 PAYE
N.J.D. McCully £ 18.00 Travel Expenses
Parish Clerk L 16.26 Expenses & Stationery
(i) To consider estimates and set precept for 2020-2021

(i)  To complete bank mandate

(iv)  VE Day Celebrations

V) Website Accessibility

(vij  To approve Payments Sheet and Draft Level of Reserves

Planning Matters

@) 19/02083 Holly House, Faussett Hill, Lower Hardres
Proposed Pitched roof to existing garage and utility

(i) 19/02027 The Farmhouse, 4, Stuppington Court Farm, Merton Lane, Lower Hardres.
Proposed detached double garage.

(iii) 19/02100 Ridgeway House, Bridge Road, Lower Hardres
Proposed two-storey extension with basement to rear including balcony, following
demolition of existing single-storey rear extension and garage to side.

(iv)  To consider any other applications received following publication of the agenda

(v) Consultation on Canterbury Local Plan Review www.canterbuty.gov.uk/scoping-report

Planning Decisions by CCC
(i) Winsole, Nackington Road Granted
(i) Petcham, Nackington Road withdrawn

Highway Issues and PROW
To note emails re yellow lines

Broadband — To note response from our notice re notspots in the Parish and take action

Correspondence, Publications and any urgent matters

Notification & Papers for KALC Annual Conference

To consider dates of the meetings for 2020

Tillard Charity — Due to the confidential nature of this item the press & public will be excluded

Circulated in folder

Copy of Clerks & Councils Direct
Copy of Countryside Voice
KALC Conference Papers

To Confirm Date of the next Meeting as 10" December 2019.
Susan Shaw, Parish Clerk


http://www.canterbury.gov.uk/scoping-report

